Downie, Chelsea

From: Christine Ryerson <christinerye@cox.net>
Sent: Monday, May 14, 2012 12:24 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: Support of Goleta Beach 2.0 Project

| support the new Goleta Beach 2.0 Project for many reasons.

1. It protects the restaurant, which is one of my favorites.
2. It provides more sand for one of our most popular beaches.
3. It in environmentally sound. As a beach cabin owner at Faria Beach, sound of La Conchita, | know and have

experienced what happens to our sand down there starts in the Santa Barbara area. Thus it is important to keep the
sand flowing in its natural habitat for all the people who enjoy and live on the beaches further south.

Thank you for your consideration of this proposal!

Christine Ryerson



